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Request: 
 
Please could you provide the current/latest organisational structure for Children’s 
Services and Adult Social Care teams – including the names and job titles of all mid 
and senior management. 
 
This information is withheld under Section 22(1) of the Act, information intended for future 
publication. The authority intends the information to be published at some future date, 
whether that date is determined or not. Organisational structure charts are currently being 
worked on and will be published on the Council's internet site once complete. 
 
Also, could you please provide the names and job titles of those who are 
responsible for the Commissioning of services for Adult Social Care and Children’s 
Services. 
 
Mark Longstaff, Head of Commissioning and Asset Management 
mark.longstaff@northtyneside.gov.uk  
 
Mark Taylor, Strategic Commissioning Manager, Children and Families 
mark.taylor@northtyneside.gov.uk  
 
Scott Woodhouse, Strategic Commissioning Manager, Adult Services 
scott.woodhouse@northtyneside.gov.uk  
 
To contact the council please use the following link: 
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/308/contact-council  
 
The enclosed information has been supplied in response to your Freedom of Information 
(or EIR) request of 09/09/2019. Please note that this does not constitute a prior or existing 
business relationship as defined in the Privacy and Electronic Communications 
Regulations 2003 and as such does not grant you authority to engage in unsolicited 
marketing to Council staff or offices. 
 
Organisations can only send unsolicited marketing by electronic mail where the individual 
has specifically requested it, i.e. they have opted in. 
 
You also need to be mindful that if you sell, give or share any information we have 
provided in response to your request to third parties, this could constitute a breach of the 
Data Protection Act 2018. 
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